
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Good afternoon, 

As we are now in the summer term, life at St Martin’s certainly has a different feel from last year with no COVID-

19 restrictions.  Trips, clubs and events are in full swing! 

This week’s News and Views you will see our Year 8 Boys’ cricket team won their first game of the season, well 

done boys and keep up the good work!  Also, we share below Girls’ and Boys’ extra-curricular clubs programme, 

if students would like to get involved please speak to their PE teacher. 

Finally, we hear from Bonnie Rose Adams and Esme Monk in Year 8 for their amazing achievement of winning 

gold at the International Cheer Union World Cheerleading Championships!  I look forward to meeting them next 

week when they return to school for Headteacher’s Gallery awards. Congratulations girls! 

Have a great bank holiday weekend. 

 

 29 April 2022 

Headteacher’s Comment 

2022 ICU World Cheerleading Championships 

 

Traditional Values          Learning for the Future          Outstanding Personal Achievement 

It has been a crazy journey and a lot of hard work, but it has been the most amazing time of our lives and so 

much fun.  We have learned from some of the best coaches and worked with some fantastic athletes and been 

lucky enough to compete at ESPN Worldwide Sports Stadium!  Winning gold for our country and having our 

national anthem played was incredible - a huge highlight.  We even got to meet Gabi Butler our favourite 

cheerleader.  All our commitment and hard work payed off and it was the ultimate dream, life experience ever.  

By Bonnie Rose Adams and Esme Monk - Year 8 

 

  

 

  



 

Year 8 Cricket Essex Cup  

 

This summer term there are lots of opportunities to participate in extra-curricular clubs This is a great way 

for students to get to know people, develop an array of personal skills and be part of a team. 

Please see below Girls’ and Boys’ extra-curricular programme. 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs  

  
It has been a great start to the cricket season  
for the Year 8 boys who had an excellent 33  
run victory in the Essex Cup.   
 
Congratulations to man of the match Ben Vize    
for some key runs adding to the total and some  
important wickets too.   
 

Well done boys and keep up the good work! 


